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Callen-Lorde is the global leader in LGBTQ+ 
healthcare. Since the days of Stonewall, 
we have been transforming lives in 
LGBTQ+ communities through excellent 
comprehensive care, provided free of 
judgment and regardless of ability to pay. 
In addition, we are continuously pioneering 
research, advocacy and education to drive 
positive change around the world, because 
we believe healthcare is a human right.

OUR MISSION 

Callen-Lorde Community Health Center provides sensitive, quality 
healthcare and related services targeted to New York’s lesbian, 
gay, bisexual, and transgender communities — in all their diversity 
— regardless of ability to pay. To further this mission, Callen-Lorde 
promotes health education and wellness, and advocates for LGBTQ+ 
health issues.
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A LETTER FROM OUR  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

A LETTER FROM  
OUR CHAIR OF THE BOARD

Dear friends and supporters, 
My name is Patrick McGovern, and it is with a sense 
of profound commitment that I want to introduce 
myself to you as Callen-Lorde’s new CEO.  

For more than 50 years, New York’s LGBTQ+ 
communities have counted on Callen-Lorde to 
provide sensitive, comprehensive and judgment-
free healthcare regardless of one’s insurance status 
or ability to pay. With an unshakeable belief that 

healthcare is a human right, we have pioneered research, advocacy and 
education to drive positive change in our communities. I am truly humbled 
and honored to carry forward the legacy of Callen-Lorde with our mission 
and our patients as our guiding north star.  

During this time of transformation, I appreciate the opportunity to share 
this annual report with you that includes achievements from last year and 
our outlook for the future. Just this past year, we have delivered care to 
over 18,000 patients in three boroughs through more than 100,000 patient 
visits. We opened a satellite behavioral health service at SAGE’s Stonewall 
House in downtown Brooklyn and expanded services at our satellite at 
Brooklyn Community Pride Center. We are also tackling a large-scale 
practice transformation to expand our ability to serve even more members 
of our community. 

Even as I write this letter, attacks on LGBTQ+ healthcare, especially for 
our transgender communities, continue – making our work more crucial 
than ever. Thank you for your partnership and unwavering commitment to 
Callen-Lorde, and all those who look to us for their care. Together, we can 
build a future where dignity, health, and authenticity are accessible to all. 

With deepest appreciation,

Patrick McGovern 
Chief Executive Officer 

Dear friends and supporters,

Earlier this year, we concluded our exhaustive search 
for a new leader who embodies the spirit and values of 
Callen-Lorde. We sought someone who understands 
the intricacies of New York City’s healthcare 
landscape, especially as it relates to the needs of 
LGBTQ+ communities and those living with HIV. 

With great joy and anticipation, I am honored that 
Patrick McGovern, a figure renowned for his advocacy 
and commitment to health equity and justice, has 

joined us as our new CEO. Patrick’s extensive experience and strategic vision 
align perfectly with our mission and promise to usher in a new era of growth 
and impact for Callen-Lorde.

In this annual report, you will find stories of resilience, innovation, and 
community. These narratives are not just accounts of our accomplishments 
but are testaments to the spirit of the people behind them – our staff, 
volunteers, and of course, you, our supporters. Your unwavering 
commitment makes our work possible, and for that, we are eternally grateful.

As we turn the page to a new chapter under Patrick’s leadership, we reaffirm 
our dedication to providing exemplary care and advocacy. We are excited for 
what the future holds and are confident that with your continued support, 
we will reach new heights in our service to the community.

Thank you for being part of our journey. Together, we will continue to make a 
difference in the lives of those we serve.

Yours in partnership,

Lanita A. Ward-Jones 
Chair of the Board of Directors



JENNIFER’S 
STORY 
My name is Jennifer and this year, I am proud to celebrate 43 years  
as a transwoman and 17 years as a Callen-Lorde patient.  

One remarkable aspect of Callen-Lorde that I often share with my 
community is the efficiency and warmth of the care we receive. It’s a 
far cry from my previous experiences of being the first trans patient at 
various doctors’ offices. The inclusivity at Callen-Lorde is evident from 
the moment you walk in and you are asked for your pronouns—a simple 
yet powerful gesture that fosters a sense of safety in a professional 
setting. The collaborative nature of the care at Callen-Lorde is 
something I deeply appreciate. I’ve been trans for a substantial part of 
my life and having healthcare professionals who not only listen to me 
but also actively involve me in decisions about my health, is invaluable. 
The nurses, like the one who always takes my blood, being trans 
themselves, adds another layer of understanding and comfort that is 
truly unique. 

I joined Callen-Lorde’s Community Advisory Board (CAB) because I’m 
committed to making a difference and ensuring that the Callen-Lorde 
experience becomes even more accessible. In my role as chair of the 
CAB, I’ve had the opportunity to witness the transformative impact 
of Callen-Lorde on individuals. It’s not just a healthcare facility; it’s a 
community builder, a place where allies and advocates come together 
to create something greater. I dream of a world where everyone can 
experience the kind of acceptance and visibility I found when I first 
joined the advisory board. Callen-Lorde has been a beacon of hope for 
our community, and I am proud to be a part of its journey towards even 
greater heights. 
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Over the last year,  

we cared for 

18,581
patients, 

who made

102,085
total visits

87

BY THE NUMBERS
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Fundraising

A LOOK AT OUR EXPENSES

Callen-Lorde’s total revenue in FY22 was $110,323,938. This includes $63 million in gross revenues of our 
pharmacy, against $44.7 million in costs for drugs and related pharmacy expenses. Annual revenue net of 
this expense pass through is $65,998,408. Callen-Lorde’s ending net assets in FY22 were $44,379,882.

To view our audited financial statements, please visit callen-lorde.org/about.
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CRISS’S  
STORY  
After a 25-year career in finance, I was laid off from my job and began a 
journey to discover what I wanted in the next chapter of my life. I am 63 
years young and thanks to Callen-Lorde I finally feel comfortable in my 
own skin as a proud trans man. 

Callen-Lorde has been my caretaker throughout my journey. I feel 
comfortable here because the staff from the providers, nurses and 
even the security staff are part of my community. They are warm 
and welcoming, and they understand me because we share common 
experiences–I can really feel their care and concern. Walking into a 
Callen-Lorde facility is like walking into a big LGBTQ+ hug. One day 
I came in for an appointment and a young person joined me on the 
elevator–they stepped in and exhaled a big sigh and said, ‘I’m safe here’. 
That’s how I feel too. 

My transition was not easy, a lot in my life changed and a lot of people, 
even the ones closest to me, were not always supportive. My providers 
at Callen-Lorde helped me every step of the way from behavioral health 
and talk therapy to medical care for my whole self–they take care of all 
of me. 

I so believe in the mission and importance of Callen-Lorde that I served 
as the Chair of the Community Advisory Board where I was also a 
member of the transgender and elder subcommittees. The CAB is a 
vital part of the growth of the organization. The CAB holds townhall 
meetings and listens to patient experiences and works to make things 
better. Through our patient advocacy, the organization has started 
an elder care initiative. I’m proud to be a part of Callen-Lorde and I’m 
excited about our future.   

9
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ADVOCACY & POLICY
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As Callen-Lorde continues to deliver top-tier culturally sensitive healthcare 
services, we also continue to fight for our patients on multiple government 
levels - enacting laws, regulations, and finding sustainable funding sources 
to bolster the health and well-being of our TGNB, Queer, and BIPOC 
communities. Our patient and community advocacy initiative, known as 
Care with Action, actively engages both Callen-Lorde patients and the 
broader community in grassroots endeavors to advance health equity and 
racial justice.

WE FIGHT FOR OUR PATIENTS AND COMMUNITIES

In March of 2023, Callen-Lorde Community Health Center was recognized 
and awarded Advocacy Center of Excellence Gold status from the 
National Association of Health Center Centers. We have increased our 
advocacy efforts through initiatives that engage our staff, patients, and 
communities. While we take a moment to celebrate our victories, we’re 
humbly reminded of the work still left to do to move towards a more 
equitable healthcare system for all. Here are some of the policy highlights we 
want to share with you.

RECENT POLICY UPDATES 
SAVING NY’S SAFETY NET

NY SAFE HAVEN FOR TRANSGENDER YOUTH 
AND FAMILIES ACT SIGNED INTO LAW

Victory! Callen-Lorde joined youth advocates, 
healthcare providers and legal advocates to create 
a “shield law” for gender-affirming care in New York. 
New York is now a “safe haven for TGNB young 
people and their families seeking gender-affirming 
care. In advance of New York City Pride on June 
25th, Governor Kathy Hochul signed S.2475-B 
(Hoylman-Sigal) / A.6046-B (Bronson), which 
protects gender-affirming care in New York. This 
includes protecting out-of-state patients and 
their families seeking gender-affirming care in 
New York from the reach of hostile states.  These 

EXTENDING 
ACCESS THROUGH 
VIRTUAL CARE

More work to do! 
We have more work 
to do to ensure 
that virtual care is 
available to LGBTQ+ 
communities and to 
all who want it. This 
year we advocated 
for a state law that 
would ensure the 
state reimburses 
healthcare centers 
and providers their 
full rate regardless of 
whether the patient 
or provider are on-
site. Despite the bill’s 
successful passage 
in the Senate and 
overcoming key 
hurdles in the 
Assembly, it did not 
get to the finish line. 
We’re going to keep 
lobbying in the year 
to come. Senior Director of Public Policy and Advocacy 

Kimberleigh Joy Smith greets VP Kamala Harris 
for Pride 2023 

Deputy Executive Director Anthony Fortenberry 
at HIV Testing Day Event 2023 

Concessions! After three years of sustained advocacy, 
our fight to stop the Medicaid pharmacy benefit carve-
out wound down in 2023. The outcome was not what we 
had wanted initially, but our advocacy was not for naught. 
Three years ago, Callen-Lorde stood up and helped to lead 
the state-wide Save NY’s Safety Net Coalition, which 
remains intact today. While maintaining firm opposition to 
the carve-out, our coalition won hundreds of millions of 
dollars in concessions - through a NYRx Reinvestment 
pool of funding - from the Department of Health that were 
not even on the table at the beginning of this fight. Further, 
there is a deeper understanding of the role 340B plays in our 
healthcare safety net. The state has delivered on its promise 
to disburse the first set of payments and we continue to work with decision 
makers to make sure the funding is sustainable, and our patients can access 
their medications and services.

protections are important for 
Callen-Lorde as a provider of 
affirming healthcare, as states 
across the nation use their 
powers to restrict the medical 
and legal rights of the LGBTQ+ 
community. New York now joins 
a host of other states that have 
passed similar “shield laws” 
or signed executive orders 
including Minnesota, Colorado, 
Washington, Maryland, Kansas 
City, Massachusetts, California, 
New Jersey, Connecticut, and 
Illinois.
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In response to the escalating 
demand for mental healthcare, 
Callen-Lorde has significantly 
expanded its behavioral health 
services. The motivation behind 
this expansion is rooted in 
recognizing the pressing need 
for comprehensive mental health 
support, particularly for LGBTQ+ 
individuals. 

One expansion effort is Callen-
Lorde’s satellite behavioral 
health site in collaboration with 
the LGBTQ+ elder advocacy 
organization, SAGE. This 
partnership is specifically 
designed to cater to the mental 

health needs of residents at 
Stonewall House in Brooklyn. 
Established in 2019, Stonewall 
House stands as a pioneering 
development, being the first 
LGBTQ+ friendly elder housing 
facility in New York City and the 
largest of its kind nationwide.

Given that many Stonewall House 
residents came of age during a 
period when being LGBTQ+ was 
erroneously stigmatized, our 
approach to caring for these 
patients is carefully crafted. 
Callen-Lorde acknowledges 
the historical challenges faced 
by these individuals in seeking 
mental healthcare and, in the 
inaugural year of this partnership, 
is dedicated to destigmatizing 
the process. A fundamental 
aspect of their approach involves 
understanding and addressing 
the lingering stigma associated 
with LGBTQ+ identities. Like at 
all of our health centers, the 
team at SAGE is comprised of 
members from the LGBTQ+ 
community, ensuring a nuanced 
understanding of the unique 
needs of LGBTQ+ elders and 
emphasizing the significance of 
providing affirming mental health 
services to this demographic.

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 
EXPANSION 

Runners ready to go at the start of Rainbow Run 2023 in Hudson River Park

Hamptons Tea Dance 2023 Keith Haring Fellows 2023 visit the 
Keith Haring Foundation

Stonewall House
Callen-Lorde staff and volunteers heading to Hampton’s Tea Dance 2023
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BILL’S 
STORY 
I first learned about Callen-Lorde at The Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual & 
Transgender Community Center when I lost my job in 2002 and could no 
longer afford to continue seeing my doctor at a private practice office. 
The LGBTQ+ focus as well as the sliding scale options for behavioral 
health, medical services, and prescriptions were essential for me during 
a time of job transition. The welcoming atmosphere and affirming 
healthcare services made a significant impression on me, and I’ve been 
a dedicated patient ever since.

My engagement with Callen-Lorde has been marked by significant 
health challenges, including five major surgeries. My primary care 
provider and the supportive care team have been with me every step 
of the way, checking in periodically and providing excellent referrals. 
Having this support has been central to helping me manage my health. 
It’s heartening to see the organization’s expansion of services to 
address aging issues and advocating for increasing medical provider 
knowledge about the unique health challenges faced by the LGBTQ+ 
community as they age.

As a resident of SAGE Stonewall House, the first LGBTQ+ Senior Friendly 
Housing, Callen-Lorde’s partnership with SAGE to provide weekly 
onsite mental health services, has been crucial for my overall health. 
I recommend Callen-Lorde to all my friends here and can see the 
meaningful impact it has on the community.

16



17 1817 18

RESEARCH
MyPEEPS for Transgender 
Men is an intervention-based 
project using a smartphone app 
created to empower young guys 
who like other guys to make 
safe, educated decisions about 
their sexual health. This version 
of MyPEEPS hopes to meet the 
needs of young transmasculine 
individuals who are attracted to 
cisgender guys. MyPEEPS is a 
collaboration between Columbia 
University, University of 
Washington, Lurie Children’s 
Hospital of Chicago, Birmingham 
AIDS Outreach, University of 
Alabama and Callen-Lorde 
Community Health Center. 

SMASH (Social Media And 
Sexual Health) was created in 
the belief that all people have 
the right to make informed and 
empowered sexual health choices. 
The campaign aims to support 
individuals’ choices around their 
sexual health by increasing PrEP 
awareness, knowledge, and access. 
SMASH is an eight-episode series, 
where community-based social 
media influencers have unfiltered, 
frank conversations about their 
experiences with taking care of 
their own sexual health and the 
factors that affect their decisions 
with their care. These videos were 

shared widely on various social 
media platforms; traffic on these 
platforms was tracked and viewers 
were asked to complete surveys 
in response to engaging with the 
content. The videos were developed 
and produced by William Nazareth, 
in collaboration with Albert Einstein 
College of Medicine, and the HIV 
Center for Clinical & Behavioral 
Studies at the NY State Psychiatric 
Institute.  

Callen-Lorde is excited to announce 
its invitation to join the Adolescent 
Medicine Trials Network for HIV 
Interventions (ATN) as a new Site 
Consortium (SC) starting December 1, 
2023. Through this network, Callen-
Lorde will have access to research 
infrastructure, scientists, and other 
valuable resources.  

In the last year, Callen-Lorde has 
published 34 peer-reviewed articles, 
many of which have informed 
evidence-based practices in 
LGBTQ+ health, such as the WPATH 
Standards of Care 8, HIV testing 
guidelines, and sexual health 
practices nationally. Callen-Lorde 
staff also participated in a panel 
discussion on including community 
input in all stages of research at the 
2023 USPATH conference.  

To ground our commitment 
for patient-centered and 
community-engaged research, 
Callen-Lorde continues to build 
capacity within the newly created 
Research Subcommittee of the 
Community Advisory Board 
(CAB), whose purpose is to inform 
research activities at the clinic. 
This past year focused on strategic 
planning and infrastructure growing 
to support the CAB Research 
Committee interests, perspectives, 
expectations, and aspirations within 
clinical research.

Most of Callen-Lorde’s research 
projects continue to focus on 
sexual health and primary care, 
predominantly for transgender 
and gender diverse people and 
communities, such as with the LITE 
Plus study, which assesses how 
stress and stigma affect the health 
and well-being of Black and Latinx 
transgender women living with HIV 
over a 2-year period, continues 
data collection. Through this study, 
Callen-Lorde research staff continue 
to collaborate with Duke University, 
University of North-Carolina-Chapel 
Hill, Whitman- Walker Health in 
Washington, DC and Fenway Health 
in Boston.  

Callen-Lorde also launched 
ENCORE, which aims to better 
understand the social, health, 
and HIV-related experiences 
among transgender women and 
transfeminine people in the US 
and Puerto Rico. ENCORE also 
assesses the effectiveness of a 
hybrid community hub supported 
digital cohort model compared to 
the site-based data collection model 
from the LITE study.  ENCORE is led 
by Johns Hopkins School of Public 
Health, in collaboration with Emory 
University and Grady Memorial 
Hospital, U. of Miami, UC-San Diego, 
and Duke University School of 
Nursing.

In collaboration with Columbia 
University School of Nursing, 
Callen-Lorde has been developing 
mChoice, an application-based 
clinical intervention, hoping to 
help shape trainings tailored to 
providers, understand the clinical 
opportunities for implementation, 
determine effectiveness of the app 
intervention, and review behaviors 
associated with PrEP screening, 
counseling initiation, adherence 
and persistence. The mChoice app 
involves multiple components aimed 
at meeting the needs of young Black 
and Latino men who have sex with 
men.     

Senior Director of Research and Education 
Dr. Asa Radix champions trans and gender diverse 

inclusion at the United Nations in Geneva 

Affirming healthcare at Callen-Lorde
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ALEXANDRA’S  
STORY 
A friend of mine told me about Callen-Lorde when I moved to New York 
in 2007 and it has become the gift of a lifetime. Having previously had 
challenging experiences with doctors in both San Francisco and New 
York, Callen-Lorde provided a refreshing change in how I was treated.

Callen-Lorde has made a significant impact on my life from the  
moment I walked through its doors. The welcoming environment,  
with art on the walls and diverse staff, immediately made me feel  
seen. During my first gynecology appointment, I expressed discomfort 
and my medical provider reassured me they were there to make sure 
I felt listened to and supported. The patience and care my provider 
exhibited throughout the process, constantly checking in and  
providing information, was instrumental in creating a positive healthcare 
experience.

The addition of Callen-Lorde’s new Brooklyn site has made receiving 
care more accessible. It is a fantastic option for those who have been 
patients for a long time or for people just now looking to get started. 
Accessing care across Callen-Lorde is seamless.

Unfortunately, it feels like healthcare is moving backward, but having 
a place like Callen-Lorde, where you’re taken care of and met on your 
own ground, is a lovely and vital counterbalance to the challenges we 
unfortunately face in the broader healthcare landscape. Accessing care 
across Callen-Lorde is seamless and it has truly changed the way  
I navigate healthcare and in turn, how I see myself and the world.



LEADERSHIP

Callen-Lorde’s grassroots heritage dates back over 
50 years to the St. Mark’s Community Clinic and Gay 
Men’s Health Project - two volunteer based clinics 
that provided free, culturally competent health 
services to LGBTQ+ communities, primarily related 
to sexual health. In response to the AIDS crisis, these 
two clinics merged in 1983 to form Community Health 
Project, Inc., which remains our legal name today.

MICHAEL CALLEN 
(1955-1993)

AUDRE LORDE 
(1934-1992)

THEA SPYER 
(1931-2009)

Lanita A. Ward-Jones, Chair
Senior Coordinator
Madison Square Garden Arena

Matthew Cohen, Vice Chair
Group Director and Vice President
Flagstar Bank

Vickie A. Tillman, Treasurer
Retired Financial Services Executive

Carl Gaines, Secretary
Director, External Communications 
and Content

Lument

Bella J. Batista
Events Coordinator/Project 
Management

Williamsburg Hotel

Giselle Byrd
Talent Manager, Producer, and  
Brand Strategist

Blane Charles
Design Consultant
Founder/President, Blane Charles Design

Will Craig
Founder and CEO
ELDR

James T. Evans, JD, PhD
Senior Director, Assistant General 
Counsel, Dispute Resolution

Regeneron Pharmaceuticals

Bethany H. Jankunis, JD, MSW
Vice President of Strategy and 
Planning and Senior Advisor to the 
President

Rhode Island School of Design

Daniel McGee
Managing Director
National Lawyers Guild Foundation

William Pagano, MD, MPH
Retired Internal and Preventive 
Medicine Physician

Shane S. Spicer, MD
Assistant Professor of Clinical 
Psychiatry

Columbia University

June Stafford, RN
Registered Nurse
New York Presbyterian Hospital, 
Columbia University Medical Center

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

David Guggenheim, PsyD
Chief Behavioral Health Officer

Asa Radix, MD
Senior Director of Research and 
Education

Donnie Roberts
Senior Director of Development and 
Communications

Kimberleigh Joy Smith, MPA
Senior Director of Public Policy and 
Advocacy

Anthony Fortenberry, RN
Deputy Executive Director

Christine Smoot-Lowers
Deputy Executive Director

Patrick McGovern
Chief Executive Officer

EXECUTIVE TEAM

OUR HISTORY
AND NAMESAKES
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HOWARD J. BROWN SOCIETY
In the spirit of the pioneering New York City Health Commissioner, Howard J. 
Brown, MD, and his unwavering courage and dedication to our community’s 
health, Callen-Lorde established its major giving society in his name – The 
Howard J. Brown Society – an exclusive group of dedicated donors who 
provide core resources needed to care for the most vulnerable members of 
our community. 

Members contribute $1,000 or more in unrestricted funds annually – and this 
support that enables the organization to continue its vital work offering the 
highest quality healthcare to LGBTQ+ communities.

Anonymous (11)

Edgar Abad

Richard Ackerman &  
Elizabeth Toll

Ted Ackerman & Geremy Kawaller

Brooks Adams & Juno Adams

Anne M. Aldrich &  
Kim M. Whitehurst

Ellen Alpert & Janice Sears

Joseph Arena &  
Dr. Thomas D’Eletto  
Charitable Fund of the  
New York Community Trust

Connor Kestral Arthurs

Jimmy Asci & Josh Schulteis

Emmett Askira

Ward Auerbach & Andy Baker

Catherine & Will Baker-Pitts

Joe Baker

Reid Balthaser

Ariella Ben-Dov &  
Rebecca McBride

Jennifer Berrent &  
Carolyn Eaton Taylor

Billy Bean & Greg Baker, MD

Keith Blechman, MD,  
Top Surgery Specialists of NYC

Rachel Bluebond-Langner, MD

M. Boch

Olivia Bogus

Aidan Bosick

Daniel Bowers, MD &  
Steven Weissman

Louis A. Bradbury & 
Kenneth Quay

Matthew Brannon

Christopher Brand &  
Alexander Roque

The Brausas

John Trent Bromley

David S. Brown

Diana Childress

Keia Clarke, New York Liberty 

Claudia Cummings &  
Evelyn U. Heinbach

Matthew Cohen &  
Jonathan Carcio

Robert N. Cory &  
Shuichiro Takeda

Dana B. Cowin

Janessa Cox-Irvin

Sharon Craig

The Craig Family

Suzanne G. Cusick

Buddy Dikman & Chuck Davis/
The Bernard L. Dikman 
Charitable Fund of  
Vanguard Charitable

Stef Dolson

Paul Donaher

Patricia Dong

Dowling Family

The Honorable Thomas Duane & 
Bruce Pachter

Marc E. Elovitz

James T. Evans, PhD, Esq.

Even Hurwitz & Brian Zeve

Scott Fein

Estate of Lauree Feldman & 
Sarah L. Holland*

R. John Fidelino

Mark J. Fidelman

Johanna T. Fifi, MD &  
Rachel Ventura, MD

John S. Fitzgerald

Paul & Karen Franklin

Amber Frost

David Gabbay

Janlori Goldman &  
Katherine Franke

Evan Goldstein, D.O. & Andy Yu

Sabrina Gratia

Ken Green & Robert Kaner

Felicia Grumet

John Hadity

Edward Harnaga

Marla Hassner &  
M. Gerard Thompson

Carol Hausman

Alexes Hazen, MD

Ash Hazen

N. Patrick Hennessey, MD

Bradley Hess

Lawrence Holodak

Jett House

Alexander Hwang

Laura A. Jacobs, LCSW-R

Greg James

Alayna Jankunis

Bethany H. Jankunis, JD, MSW

Matthew Jayes & Henry Ha

Keith Kahla

The Katz Company

Ira Kawaller & Joanna Knobler

Jonathan Keith, MD

Kay Knibbs

Richard Kosinski

Kristofer Kraus

Howard & Arlene Kuperberg

James LaForce &  
Stephen Henderson

Lars Larsson &  
Robert L. Chisholm

William Lauch

Jay Laudato & Tom Watson

Kirk N. Lawson &  
James F. Braun, D.O.

Eric Leach-Rodriguez &  
Manuel Rodriguez de  
Arriba-Leach

Dr. Rosanne Leipzig &  
Ora L. Chaikin

Jamie P. Levine, MD

Mitch Levine

Nicky Liberti

Elizabeth Lorde-Rollins, MD & 
Judy Boals

Katherine Luft

Phil Maguire & Steve Dillon, MD

Marc Manseau & Brian Faas

Paul L. Marsolini

Josh Marten

David Maupin

Gal Mayer, MD

Peter Meacher, MD &  
Ken Robinson

Juan Mejia

Rebecca K. Meyer

Mark Misrok & Bill Smartt

Alicia Morales

Rachel Morris, in support of the 
Haring Fellowship, for Kathleen

Michael Naimy

Bobby Najari

Daniel Nardicio

Scott Newman & Ron D’Angelo

Spencer B. Neyland

Andrea Perla

Marguerite O. Pitts

Antonio Poglianich &  
Peter O’Kuhn

Amy Pollack & Richard Newman

Stuart Post & Chris Kelley

Sri Rao & Jason Bratcher

Sheila & Megan Rapple

Domenic M. Recchia, Jr., Esq.

Andrew Redd

Donnie Roberts & Geoff Allman

Jonathan Santos-Ramos &  
Tom Franklin

Kyle R. Satterfield &  
Austin K. Spooner

Karen Sauvigné &  
Diane D’Alessandro

Becky, Matthew, & Andy Sawtelle

Gretchen Schaffner & Alex Reid

Andrew L. Scharf & Dana P. Rowe

Andrew Schmidt & Gregg Passin

Cody Scott

Stephanie Seremetis, MD &  
Ann Campbell, MD

Jean Shafiroff

Frank Shanbacker &  
Bruce Klinger

Bill Shea & Frank Selvaggi

Stephen Sheafer

Charlotte Sheedy

Brett Sheely & Oscar Mattsson

Shelley Family Foundation

Delia Sherman & Ellen Kushner

Ann Short

Greig Siedor &  
Christine Ludwiszewski

Philip Simon

Ed & Donna Sirlin

Corey Sloan

Matthew Smallcomb

Dale Soules

Irwin Srob

Michael & June Stafford

Martha E. Stark & 
 Dara Ottley-Brown

Wendy Stark & Chris Rivera

Donovan Stearns & Liza Pine, MD

Marion Swietnicki

Matthew Trent & Michael T. Ritter

Thomas Tsang

Sandy Turner, PhD, LCSW & 
Philippa Weismann

Andrew & Xavier Van Degna

Jerry van Koolbergen

Hollyann Vickers Keng &  
Blake Keng

Vickie Tillman & Joan Lewis

Rishi Vohra & John Crow

Lanita A. Ward-Jones &  
Dr. Rakiyah Jones, DNP, FNP-BC

Tom Watson

Jim & Karlene Webster  
Family Fund at the Community 
Foundation of Northern Nevada

Jamie & Josh Weissglass

Christopher White

JKMS Williams Family Foundation

Ben Wiseman

Dr. Michael C. Wolf

Mabel Wong & Germaine Z. Chan

Alex Wright & Erik Piecuch

Chris Xu

Thomas Young

Brian Zeger & Ben Moore

Lee Zhao, MD

*deceased
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The late Kenward Elmslie, a 
distinguished writer and artist,  
has left an extraordinary bequest  
of $1 million to our organization.  
This monumental gift not only honors 
Elmslie’s legacy but also reinforces 
the critical work of Callen-Lorde in 
advocating for LGBTQ+ health and 
well-being.

Kenward Elmslie’s bond with Callen-
Lorde traces back to the mid-1990s, 
a period marked by personal loss and 
societal challenges. Following the 
passing of his lover, Joe Brainard, due 
to AIDS-related complications in 1994, 
Elmslie became a fervent supporter of 
Callen-Lorde. His initial contributions, 
amounting to several hundred 
thousand dollars, were pivotal in 
our relocation to Chelsea in 1998 – a 
move that significantly expanded our 
capacity to serve the community for 
the next two decades to follow.

As Callen-Lorde pursued expansion 
in Chelsea, the Bronx and later 
Brooklyn in the mid-2010s, outreach 
to Elmslie were met with silence, yet 
unbeknownst to us, he had already 
earmarked this significant bequest. 
His commitment to Callen-Lorde, 
sustained silently yet powerfully over 
the years, was a testament to his 
belief in our mission and the impact of 
our services.

Kenward Elmslie passed away in 
June 2022, leaving behind a legacy 
celebrated in a New York Times 
obituary. His life’s journey, marked by 
artistic brilliance and compassionate 
advocacy, has profoundly influenced 
the landscape of LGBTQ+ health  
and wellness.

This incredible bequest is a 
cornerstone of the John B. Montana 
Society’s mission at Callen-Lorde. 
Named in honor of a pioneering 
advocate for health equity, the 
Society embodies the spirit of 
forward-thinking and generous 
individuals like Elmslie. It underscores 
the importance of planned giving in 
ensuring the long-term sustainability 
and growth of organizations dedicated 
to serving marginalized communities.

As we reflect on Kenward Elmslie’s 
remarkable life and generosity, 
we invite you to explore the 
transformative power of planned 
giving. By becoming a part of the John 
B. Montana Society, you contribute 
to a legacy of love, compassion, and 
unwavering support for the health and 
dignity of the LGBTQ+ community. Your 
future generosity ensures that the 
vital services provided by Callen-Lorde 
continue to thrive and reach those 
in need, echoing Elmslie’s profound 
impact for generations to come.

KENWARD ELMSLIE’S LEGACY 

Joe Brainard and Kenward Elmslie

Anonymous (3)

Ted Ackerman & Geremy Kawaller

Thomas Laird Adamson

Ellen Alpert & Janice Sears

Robert Ardini

Joseph Arena &  
Dr. Thomas D’Eletto

Robby Browne*

William H. Campbell*

Dr. William J. Coffey*

Matthew Cohen &  
Jonathan Carcio

The Craig Family

Nisa Dang & Kevin Spence

Michael DeFalco & Bill Matthews

Kenward Gray Elmslie*

Gretchen Erdman

Estate of Lauree Feldman & 
Sarah L. Holland*

Aiden K. Feltkamp

Alvia Golden &  
Carroll Smith-Rosenberg

Linda Gottlieb

John P. Hennigan*

Sarah K. Kennedy

Robert Kessler

Jay Laudato & Tom Watson

James R. Loney

Geert Martens

Arthur T. Monaco*

Dr. John B.Montana, MD*

David Pelletier

Bella Perez

Bernard Plotkin*

Antonio Poglianich &  
Peter O’Kuhn

Alan Pressman

Paula Raymond*

Mark J. Richard*

Salvatore Saraceno*

Karen Sauvigné &  
Diane D’Alessandro

Emma Seymour

Mary Spivey

Henry van Ameringen*

Lanita A. Ward-Jones

Olivia & Thomas Watts

Mark Werder

Robert Winge*

Dr. Michael C. Wolf

*deceased

JOHN B. MONTANA SOCIETY 
John B. Montana, MD, was one of the first physicians in New York City to identify 
and treat people living with HIV/AIDS at the outset of the epidemic in 1981.  
Dr. Montana saw many of the earliest cases at his Greenwich Village practice,  
and became a proponent of harm reduction and safer sex, advising GMHC,  
ACT-UP, and many other AIDS-related organizations. He generously gave his time 
and money to many community organizations, including Callen-Lorde,  
and provided care to many uninsured patients in need.

It was in this spirit of generosity that Dr. Montana left nearly $400,000 in his 
estate to Callen-Lorde to help us provide care to the most vulnerable members 
of our communities, regardless of ability to pay. To recognize his leadership 
and commitment to ensuring LGBTQ+ people had a place to seek care, we’ve 
dedicated our planned giving society in his name.

To learn more about how you can follow in Dr. Montana’s footsteps by including 
Callen-Lorde in your estate plans – or if you have already made arrangements to 
support us in you estate plans – please contact the Development Department at  
646.965.5467 or development@callen-lorde.org.
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THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTERS
We take great care to ensure donor accuracy. If your name does not appear, or if you would like to 
change your listing, please contact us at development@callen-lorde.org or 646.965.5467.

$1,000,000+
Kenward Gray Elmslie Revocable Trust

$100,000-$999,000
Affinity Legacy
Booth Ferris Foundation
Ira W. DeCamp Foundation
The New York Community Trust
The PCLB Foundation

$50,000-$99,999
Anonymous of the Bank of America 

Charitable Gift Fund
Gilead Sciences, Inc. 
Google 
Maxor National Pharmacy  

Services Corp. 
New York Health Foundation 
NYU Langone Health 
Steven A. & Alexandra M. Cohen 

Foundation 
The Blackstone Charitable Foundation 
The Brian A. McCarthy Foundation, Inc. 
The LGBTQ Focus Foundation 

Corporation

$25,000-$49,999
Anonymous 
BioReference Health, LLC 
Broadway Cares/Equity Fights AIDS 
Ernst & Young 
James LaForce & Stephen Henderson 
Jimmy Asci & Josh Schulteis 
JPMorgan Chase Not-For-Profit 

Banking 
Louis and Anne Abrons Foundation, Inc. 
MAC VIVA GLAM Fund 
New York Liberty 
Prevent Cancer Foundation 
Shelley Family Foundation 
Vickie Tillman & Joan Lewis 
Weil, Gotshal & Manges LLP

$10,000-$24,999
Anonymous
Ted Ackerman & Geremy Kawaller
Joseph Arena & Dr. Thomas D’Eletto 

Charitable Fund of the New York 
Community Trust

Emmett Askira
Kent Belden & Louis Re, MD
BlackRock, Inc.
Brady Klein Weissman, LLP
Brio Benefits Consulting
Calvin Klein
Chelsea Market
Estate of Dr. William J. Coffey
Scott Fein
GlaxoSmithKline
Grindr
David A. Guggenheim &  

Michael Bosworth
Hinge

The Helene Foundation
Huizenga Family Foundation
Janssen Pharmaceuticals, Inc.
The JPB Foundation
Kenworthy-Swift Foundation
Latham & Watkins LLP
Elizabeth Lorde-Rollins, MD & 

Judy Boals
Patrick J. McGovern &  

Dr. Calix Ramos, DMD
National Healthcare Consulting
NewYork-Presbyterian Brooklyn 

Methodist Hospital
Skadden, Arps, Slate,  

Meagher & Flom LLP
The Ted Snowdon Foundation
Michael & June Stafford
Steve Madden Ltd.
Anthony Thompson, Alliance Bernstein
Tito’s Vodka
Joe and Clara Tsai Foundation  

Social Justice Fund
ViiV Healthcare
Wheat Co Charitable Fund

$5,000-$9,999
Anonymous
Aetna
Anne M. Aldrich & Kim M. Whitehurst
Alex J. Ettl Foundation
Amida Care
Aon Northeast Pride
Christopher L. Barley, MD & Luke Carron
Bass Wellness Center Psychiatry  

& Addiction
Ariella Ben-Dov & Rebecca McBride
Bill & François Bouchet-Pagano
Louis A. Bradbury & Kenneth Quay
Christopher Brand & Alexander Roque
Krisczar Bungay, MD & Jim O’Sullivan
Capital One
Capital Rx
Carolina Herrera
Chubb Charitable Foundations
Cocofloss
Matthew Cohen & Jonathan Carcio
CohnReznick, LLP
Sharon Craig
The Craig Family
John Cucci
Dearie Family Charitable Trust
Michael DeLucia & Fabio Toledo
Diving for Life, Inc.
East Coast Advanced Plastic Surgery
James T. Evans, PhD, Esq.
Facebook Payments, Inc
Nelson Fernandez
Flagstar Bank Commercial &  

Private Banking
Paul & Karen Franklin
Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver  

& Jacobson LLP
Brian & Cindy Gavin

Cecilia Gentili & Peter Scotto
Janlori Goldman & Katherine Franke
Gracie Square Hospital
Alexes Hazen, MD
Herbert M. Citrin Charitable Foundation, 

Inc.
Keith Kahla
Ira Kawaller & Joanna Knobler
Michelle Kline, MD
KraveBeauty
Laboratory Corporation of America
Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP
Marc Manseau & Brian Faas
Mobile Healthcare Association
Morningstar
Mount Sinai Medical Center
Spencer B. Neyland
Northwell Health – Western Region
NYU Langone Medical Associates—

Bridgehampton
Peter & Eileen Koffler
PFLAG of Bergen County
Professional Group Plans
Regeneron Pharmaceuticals
Deborah Roberts
Donnie Roberts & Geoff Allman
Jonathan Santos-Ramos &  

Tom Franklin
Bill Shea & Frank Selvaggi
Signature Bank
Barry Skovgaard & Marc Wolinsky
Small Door Vet
Irwin Srob
Symetra
Target-10
Theratechnologies
The Tillman-Lewis Charitable Fund
Toppeta Family Foundation of the  

Ayco Charitable Foundation
Thomas Tsang
Sandy Turner, PhD, LCSW &  

Philippa Weismann
UNUM Insurance Company
Andrew & Xavier Van Degna
We Are Swell, Inc.
The Philippa V. Weismann  

Family Foundation
Williams & Connolly LLP
Andrew Zobler &  

Diego Guerra Montoya

$2,500-$4,999
Anonymous (5)
Ellen Alpert & Janice Sears
Andres Aluma & Andrew Petronio
APICHA Community Health Center
Arnold & Porter
Eric Ascher
Joe Baker
Bank of America Corporation
Chad Beguelin & Tom Sleeman
Stephen & Elizabeth Benjamin
Daniel Bowers, MD & Steven Weissman
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Brooks Adams & Juno Adams
Diana Childress
Keia Clarke
John Crocker & Charlie Johnston
Amal Devani
The Dermot Company
Stef Dolson
Etain Health
Fenwick & West LLP
Frank Alexander NYC
Golenbock Eiseman Assor Bell  

& Peskoe LLP
The Keith Haring Foundation
Marla Hassner & M. Gerard Thompson
Ash Hazen
Helping the Homeless Inc.
Gary Horowitz & Tom Wyse
Housing Works
ING Capital LLC
Intrepid Philanthropy Foundation
Jackson Lewis P.C.
Laura A. Jacobs, LCSW-R
Bethany H. Jankunis, JD, MSW
Matthew Jayes & Henry Ha
Kirk N. Lawson & James F. Braun, D.O.
Julie Lindsey Inc.
Kemado Group
Kirrin Finch
Richard Kosinski
The Herman Liebmann Foundation
Macquarie
Phil Maguire & Steve Dillon, MD
Liz Margolies
Peter Meacher, MD & Ken Robinson
Morrison Foerster
Andres Munoz & Will Shaw
Michael Naimy
Michael Norton & Randall Rayon
Faiz Osman & Justin Goodemoot
Jayne Baron Sherman and Deby Zum
Maulik Pancholy & Ryan Corvaia
Paul Hastings
Paulo A. Pacheco, MD &  

Dan McFarland
Paycom
Marguerite O. Pitts
Antonio Poglianich & Peter O’Kuhn
Domenic M. Recchia, Jr., Esq.
Robbie Regina & Gene Kagan
Roblox
Kyle R. Satterfield &  

Austin K. Spooner
Karen Sauvigné &  

Diane D’Alessandro
Andrew Schmidt & Gregg Passin
Jan Siegmund & Ben Maddox
Ed & Donna Sirlin
Wendy Stark & Chris Rivera
Dan Sutherlin
Threes Brewing
Matthew Trent & Michael T. Ritter
Tress Capitol Advisors
Visa Inc.
Thomas Vitale & Timothy Burch
Parker Voss
Warburg Pincus LLC
Wellington Management Company LLP
Wells Fargo Advisors
Kevin W. Williams, MD
Laura Wright

$1,000-$2,499
Anonymous (9)
A & A Maintenance
Edgar Abad
Paul Aferiat & Peter Stamberg
Monte Albers de Leon &  

Michael Meltzer
Ellen Alpert Giving Fund
AmazonSmile Foundation
Ruby Anaya
Schellie Archbold & David Tereshchuk
Connor Kestral Arthurs
At the Wallace
Ward Auerbach & Andy Baker
Robert Bacigalupi
Reid Balthaser
Jennifer Berrent &  

Carolyn Eaton Taylor
BFC Partners, LLC
Robert Bibel
Billy Bean & Greg Baker, MD
Bionique
Blue Diamond Solutions
Rachel Bluebond-Langner, MD
BlueHub Capital
Victoria Blume
Marcy Finkelstein /  

Bond Schoeneck & King
Aidan Bosick
Peter Bowers
The Brausas
Robert Brooks
David S. Brown
Steven Brown & Steven Saide
Tommy Buckett
Reed Caldwell, MD & Anthony Hird
Ryan Cassidy
Blane Charles Design
Chelsea Piers
Betty Chiang
Claudia Cummings &  

Evelyn U. Heinbach
Dana B. Cowin
Janessa Cox-Irvin
Crunchbase
Suzanne G. Cusick
Adam Daniels
Margaret Davino, Esq.
Dechert LLP / Katherine A. Helm
Buddy Dikman & Chuck Davis/ 

The Bernard L. Dikman Charitable 
Fund of Vanguard Charitable

Paul Donaher
Patricia Dong
Douglas Jakubowski & Joe Conforti
Dowling Family
Jack Drescher, MD &  

Nishan Kazazian
The Honorable Thomas Duane & 

Bruce Pachter
Kyle Dupre
Dynamic Construction Services Inc.
Marc E. Elovitz
Empire BlueCross BlueShield 

HealthPlus
Even Hurwitz & Brian Zeve
Johanna T. Fifi, MD &  

Rachel Ventura, MD
David Fink & Simon Kinsella
Dawn Fischer & Stacey Friedman
Fitch Pride Network
John S. Fitzgerald
William Floyd & Jeremy Berman

Fox Rothschild LLP
Amber Frost
David Gabbay
Carl Gaines
John Gallagher
Jeff Gates & Mike Moran
Rebecca Genné-Bacon
Kyle Glaeser & Andrew Yuder
Ren Glass
GMHC
Evan Goldstein, D.O. & Andy Yu
Sabrina Gratia
Green Jay Strategies
Gretchen Schaffner & Alex Reid
Growing Generations
Rod Grozier
Felicia Grumet
Matt L. Hackett
Carol Hausman
N. Patrick Hennessey, MD
Paul J. Herman
Bradley Hess
Lawrence Holodak
Reginaldo Hora-Moir
H. Scott Huizenga
Alexander Hwang
International Fertility Law Group Inc.
Lanaya Irvin
Joel Isaacs & Greg Flood
Bernard Jacobson
Greg James
Alayna Jankunis
Johnson & Johnson
Ernest Johnston & Bernie Cummings
Jones Lang LaSalle
The D.J. Kahlo Fund
Chris Kann
Mitch Karsch & Jack Wettling
The Katz Company
Kline Dermatology
Kramer Levin
Kristofer Kraus
Howard & Arlene Kuperberg
William Lauch
Jay Laudato & Tom Watson
Mathew Lasky
Eric Leach-Rodriguez &  

Manuel Rodriguez de Arriba-Leach
Diana J. Lee, Esq & Chester Lee
Dr. Rosanne Leipzig & Ora L. Chaikin
Jamie P. Levine, MD
Mitch Levine 
Hampton & Michael Lintorn-Catlin
Kelsey Louie & Brett Perala
Paul L. Marsolini
Jack Massey
Linda Matalon & Marisa Cardinale
Ronald Mateo
David Maupin
Gal Mayer, MD
Meg Stores (megest1994.com)
Navin C. Mehta, MD, FACS, PC
Juan Mejia
Yossi Milo
Mark Misrok & Bill Smartt
Rachel Morris in support of the 

Haring Fellowship, for Kathleen
MPG Consulting
MullenLowe +plus
Bobby Najari
Daniel Nardicio
Network for Good
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Dan Neumann
New York Gay Pool League
Christopher Ng & David Warren
Kenneth Nolan
Kerry Norlin
NYU Community Fund
Oddly Enough Bar
Daniel Ofarrell
Oxford Properties Group
Daniel Palermo
Jason Pastrano
Nicholas Patacsil
Michael L. Peck & Eric Winterling
Jorge Perez
Andrea Perla
Eric Perlyn
James Porçarelli & Richard Gerst
Stuart Post & Chris Kelley
Primary Care Development 

Corporation
Sheila & Megan Rapple
Law Office of Domenic M. Recchia, Jr.
Andrew Redd
Clifford Richner
Rafael Rivas & Rob White
Barbara Rosen & Patricia Martone
Jason Rosenberg
Barbara Rothberg, DSW, LCSW &  

Amy B. Lane
Allison Saegh-Fleming
David Sandman, PhD &  

Bruce Henning
Bethany Saul
Andrew L. Scharf & Dana P. Rowe
Mady Schuman & Kathy Morrow
Stephanie Seremetis, MD &  

Ann Campbell, MD
Frank Shanbacker & Bruce Klinger
Charlotte Sheedy
Brett Sheely & Oscar Mattsson
Delia Sherman & Ellen Kushner
Greig Siedor &  

Christine Ludwiszewski
Philip Simon
Reba Slate
Matthew Smallcomb
Kimberleigh Joy Smith &  

Betsy Crenshaw
SpaUnique
The Starbucks Foundation
Bo Steadman
Christopher Strazzella
Edward Tawil & John Gregory
David Taylor
Thomas A. Teeple
Scott Tegethoff & David Flight
Top Surgery Specialists of NYC
The Urban Bear
Jerry van Koolbergen
Louis Vega & Steve Kleiner
Rishi Vohra & John Crow
Lanita A. Ward-Jones &  

Dr. Rakiyah Jones, DNP, FNP-BC
Earlean T. Ward
Tom Watson
Jim & Karlene Webster Family Fund 

at the Community Foundation of 
Northern Nevada

Westside GI, LLC
Christopher White
White’s Apothecary
JKMS Williams Family Foundation
Ben Wiseman

Dr. Michael C. Wolf
Francis Wong & Richard Elder
Mabel Wong & Germaine Z. Chan
Alex Wright & Erik Piecuch
Chris Xu
Thomas Young
Yuvo Health
Brian Zeger & Ben Moore
Lee Zhao, MD
Wendy Ziecheck, MD & Mario Abruzzi
David Zippel & Michael Johnston

$500-$999
Anonymous (4)
Richard Ackerman & Elizabeth Toll
Stephen Altman & Renan Baggio
Anthony Ammirato
Chris Anderson & Alex Leturgez
Dwayne Ashley
Lessie Askew
Erika Astarita & Natalie Neusch
Martin Atkin
Charles Austin & Stanley Baumblatt
Elizabeth Avila
William Bates & Jay Siegelaub
Luis Batista
Cameron Batten
Doreva Belfiore
Carlos Belmonte
Brandon Benton
George Billis
Ebone Bishop
Mandar Bisne
Black and Brown Equity Coalition  

of Fire Island
Olivia Bogus
James Bolen
Chris Boyle
David Brock
Brown & Brown of Garden City  

DBA Sobel Affiliates, Inc.
Cary Brown & Jonathan Ringel
Mike Bufano
C H Buford
Buyers Edge Platform
Matthew Carmody
Kevin Cassidy
Lisa Castenskiold
Selene Castrucci
Jane Chang
Travis Chapman
Christophe Charpentier
Kevin Chauncey
Chris Chin
Kasia Chmielinski
Concordia Fund at Amalgamated 

Charitable Foundation
Owen Condon & Donald Lucardi
Anthony Coron &  

Jonathan McCann
Albert N. & Esther B. Cory 

Foundation, Inc.
Robert N. Cory & Shuichiro Takeda
Maureen Cozine
Charles Critchlow & Cecile Hanft
Elizabeth Dandreo
Elizabeth Davis
Hailey Davis
DD Pro
Ronald Dietrich
Peter F. Doodeheefver
Eye On You Integrated Systems
Martin & Andrew Farach-Colton

Dr. Pani Farvid, The Sex Tech Lab
Estate of Lauree Feldman &  

Sarah L. Holland*
Firsthand Supply
Kate & Cristiana Fitta-Recanati
Robert Flynt
Forthave Spirits
Joseph Forzano
Richard Freundlich & Jonathan Tait
Justin Friedman-Hurvitz
Gates Foundation
Anthony Gatto & J. Daniel Mason
Rudolf Gaudio
Daniel Gettings
Ingrid Gillming
Brian Glade
Marion Goldberg
Linda Gottlieb
The Gottlock Family
Alissa Grad
Thomas Graves
James E. Gregory
Stephen Grove
Joanna Grover & Julie Thompson
Lynn Hallarman
Edward Harnaga
Emete Hassan
Hearst Corporation
Randall Hemming
R. Gregory Henniger
Emily Hostage
Jett House
Malika Hunasikatti
Dan Hunt & Ahir Gopaldas
Victor Jaccarino & Patrick T. O’Reilly
Jennison Associates
Eric Jett
Patrick Johnson
AJ Kamra
Lance Kash
Kawaller Ackerman Giving Fund
Darren Kearns
KIP Therapy
Noel E. D. Kirnon
Rabbi Sharon Kleinbaum &  

Randi Weingarten
Matthew Korman
Gigi Lai
Mark Lanspa
LANStatus, LLC
Gina LaRoche & Jen Cohen
Matthew Laux
Jonathan F. Lewis
Sheilah Mabry, LCSW-R, PCC
Brian Markley
Josh Marten
Mastercard Worldwide
Kelly Mateo
Taharka McCleave
David McEachin & Brian Bahr
Quinn McGee
Kevin McRoskey
Megabite Electronics, Inc.
Adam Meiras
John Minardo
Tom Moore
John Myung & Michael Sbabo
New York Mets Ya Gotta Have Pride 

Employee Resource Group
Clancy Nolan & Maria Cardow
John Omlor
Isaac Osaki & Todd J. Minken
Johanna Osburn
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Pacific Foundation Services, LLC
Paramount
Eileen Peltier
Pfizer
David Phelps
Richard Pollack
Poses Family Foundation
Joey Pressley
Primary Care Development 

Corporation
Darryl Proniuk, Fields Group 

Insurance Services
Caitlin Quigley &  

Emily Rose-Kellerman
Neil Ratsutsky
Michael Rauschenberg & Tyler Lory
Jamie Rayot
Rock Roll Repeat
Therese R. Rodriguez
Eric Rogen
Howard Rossen
Mark Rothberg
Blaine Rueber
SageSpot

Marc Schauer & Tom Murphy
Greg Schmidt & Alexandre Monteiro
Michael Schurer
Meredith Seiberlich
Gregory Shano
Bruno Simonato
Simply Business
The Sleep Code
Barbara M. Smith
Richard Socarides
Tippy Sookshawee-Barnard
Carl & Sue Stearns
Donovan Stearns & Liza Pine, MD
Mary Steenburgen
Darien Sutton-Ramsey, MD &  

Phillip Picardi
Carl Swanson & Thomas G. Korakis
Marion Swietnicki
Andrew Taiani
Jeffrey Tannenbaum & “Fredrick 

Becker
TCC Group
Walter Thompson
Alison Trebby

Armando Turco
Andrew Turk
Robert Tuttle
Toby Usnik
Andrew and Xavier Van Degna 

Charitable Fund
Anthony Vavasis
Hollyann Vickers Keng & Blake Keng
Matt Wagner
Gavin Michael Warnes &  

Samantha Ann Lee
Fred Weissman
Andrew Werner
Jared Wile
James Wilker
Richard Wilkie
Jeffrey Williams
Peter S. Wilson & Scott Sanders
Douglas A. Wirth
James Wong & Andrew Drenth
Nicholas Worden
Matthew Yacavone
Lisa Zaloga
Emma Zurer & Johnny Sagan

List information as of November 24, 2023. 
Note that annual cumulative giving reflected here is for Fiscal Year 2023 and Fiscal Year 2024. Donors are listed at the 
level that reflects the higher amount of the two years.

THE HEALTH CLUB
The Health Club is a group of dedicated supporters who make recurring donations 
to help us provide care to the most vulnerable members of our community. 

Anonymous (2)
Joe Baker
William Bates & Jay Siegelaub
Luis Batista
Eric Benitez
Abigail Best
Karalyn Bonfanti
Matthew Brannon
Bob Bronzo
Vittoria Cappuccia
Selene Castrucci
Lara Comstock, RN
Scott S. Davis
Patricia Dong
Alex Drab
The Honorable Thomas Duane & 

Bruce Pachter
Scott Fein
Julie Finkel
Robert Flynt
Meghan Fox
Justin Friedman-Hurvitz
TJ Fromm
David Gabbay
Alvia Golden &  

Carroll Smith-Rosenberg
Evan Goldstein, D.O. & Andy Yu
Zil Goldstein, NP

Arthur Gross
David A. Guggenheim &  

Michael Bosworth
Shawnetta Tyease Hamer
Sara Hefton, MD
Sharlene Hobson
Framerz Jaghori
Bethany H. Jankunis, JD, MSW
Richard Jefferys
Jeury Jimenez
Sarah East Johnson
Macarthur Joseph
Daniel Knapp
Howard & Arlene Kuperberg
Toni Laich
Jay Laudato & Tom Watson
Rosana Liberti
Ronald Madson & Richard Dietz
Randy Martinez
Avery Mauel
Gal Mayer, MD
Jennifer McCreery
Alison Messina
Bobby Moya
Joshua S. Nelson
Adam Nielsen
Keishawna Nurse

Nicholas Nuttall
Jeffrey Lawrence Olson, Jr.
Robert Posch
Dania Puerto
Jessica Quiason
Caitlin Quigley &  

Emily Rose-Kellerman
Brian Ringo
Donnie Roberts & Geoff Allman
Monifa Roberts
Jodian Russell
Karen Sauvigné & Diane 

D’Alessandro
Lauren Schroeder
Danielle Sewell
Sarah Shatan-Pardo &  

Abby MacMillan
Kimberleigh Joy Smith &  

Betsy Crenshaw
Ramel Smith
Wendy Stark & Chris Rivera
Pat Stephens
Mary Thenor
Derek Scott Tobia
Matthew Trachman
Nicholas Worden
Sarah Workneh
Chris Xu
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